
July 2016 Newsletter 

Central Connecticut  Woodturners 
A Chapter of the American Association of Woodturners 

Dedicated to the Advancement of Woodturning 

 

NEXT MEETING—October 25th  Starting at 6:30pm 

Where—Parkerville Wood Products 

580 Parker Street, Manchester 

Note For GPS users:  Use 22 Mitchell Drive, Manchester 

  

Meeting Demo 

Round robin discussion with membership  

Regarding finishes, Pros/Cons Discussed 

 

Trilogy Challenge 

Final installment of trilogy challenge 

Please bring all pieces to show your work together 

 

 

Upcoming Events  

October 30th  —OPEN SHOP at Jim Kepharts shop.   

If you would like to attend, please email or call Jim. 
jimkephart@aol.com  860-643-9431 
 
October 27th-30th  — Segmenting Symposium  
Boston, MA 
http://www.segmentedwoodturners.org  
 
April 1st & 2nd — Totally Turning 
Saratoga Springs, NY 
http://www.totallyturning.com/  
 

 



Pen Turning Events 

October 22nd—Lisbon Community Center, 9am- 3pm 

November 12th —Turn For Troops 
Manchester Woodcraft 

 

Show and Yell 

Apologies to all, I got your names, but missed taking pictures 

Roland Lavoie, Kip Lockhart, Joe Garofolo, Tom Stevenson, John Amenta, Rich Staddard &          
Dan Merlo 

                  

Spouse Show & Tell: 

Many thanks to the spouses that showed off their talents 

 Linda Stevenson – water color painting that won a prize at the Hebron Fair 
 Alicia Watson – several hand woven rugs 
 Lynda Zibbideo – stained glass window, wildlife rescue nests & cottonwood bark houses 

              

                   
                   
 

Meeting Minutes 

 6:10 meeting brought to order 

Old Buisness 

 Thank you to Jim Kephart for representing the club at CVSW open house 
 Thank you to Ken & Vivian Rowe for opening their home/garage for the club picnic 
 Pen turning event in West Hartford, see George Upton for details 
 Purchase of safe with proceeds of tool sale for club member’s daughter 

New Buisness 

 Parkerville Open House Oct 1st , 8am-3pm 
 Totally Turning April 1st weekend & Lynda Zibbideo will research to see if we can get one of 

the demonstrators to come to demo either before or after TT 
 Moving of the Christmas party due to lack of participation.  Joe Stajduhar will look into 

having the event at the club house where he lives (Colchester) 
 David Heim spoke to the club & answered questions regarding AAW.  David is also running 

for the AAW board. 
 

Great thanks to Lynda Zibbideo for taking notes in my absence at the September meeting. 


